Town Board Minutes—2011
January 2011
Chairman Mark Hoffmann called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 7:03PM.  Other Board members present were Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Supervisor Byron Freeman, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman.
Rich Rozelle made a motion with second by Byron Freeman to approve the December 2010 minutes.  Motion Carried.
Town’s Burning Ordinance and its development were discussed. Byron Freeman noted that he had a few residents approach him against it and feels there is no need for it.  Rich Rozelle also felt that there was no need for an ordinance.  The Town will contact the DNR and speak with the Whitewater Fire Chief.  Burn Ordinance is tabled until the February Meeting.
Review and discussion of approved Zoning and land permit application for W4890 Tri-County Rd, United American Muslim Assoc.
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented.
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman. Motion carried
Motion by Rich Rozelle, with second by Byron Freeman to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,

Lisa Griep

Clerk
